Delgado, Geraldine C.

From: Armijo, Ernest M.

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 8:56 AM

To: Brito, Russell D.; 'owen@formativearchitecture.com'; ‘pholland@cuatm.org'
Cc: Wolfenbarger, Jeanne

Subject: FW: Administrative Amendment Comments for Credit Union (2020-003561)
Attachments: PR_2020_AAcomment_RioGrande.docx

Hydrology has no comment on this application. The area being added to the site plan does not meet the threshold for a
new Grading and Drainage plan.
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From: Wolfenbarger, Jeanne

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 12:45 PM

To: 'pholland@cuatm.org’

Cc: Brito, Russell D.; Gould, Maggie S.; Armijo, Ernest M.

Subject: Administrative Amendment Comments for Credit Union (2020-003561)

Good afternoon, please see attached comments for the Administrative Amendment for the Credit Union.
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